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20 October 2016 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As you may know, we have realigned our Guidance and Support staff into Year Teams who work 
alongside a designated Depute Head in a Year Team. It is the responsibility of the Year Team to 
support the pastoral needs of their pupils and make sure that our young people are safe, happy 
and achieving. 
 
As in previous years, we will be holding a Curriculum Information Evening on the evening of 
Thursday 17th November where you will have the opportunity to meet with your child's Year 
Team. In addition, we are also offering a Meet the Year Team workshop on Tuesday 1st 
November from 11:30am to 12:15pm.  During the workshop you will have the chance to hear 
about our priorities, the work that we do and ask questions. 
 
If you would like to attend the workshop on Tuesday 1st November please click on the following 
link and submit your details: S3 - https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/JW9RPWB.  
 
We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible on the day. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
The S3 Year Team 
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